Deputation request to Education, Culture and Sport Committee of 30 January

From Victoria Moore, Chairperson Middleton Park Parent Council

“We would like the committee to confirm their intention to save the school and to give
assurances to the long term future of the school so we are not here again in a couple of years.
We wish the council to invest in the school and officers work with the parents for the benefit of
our children”.



